Formation and Education – January ‘25 Report to Chapter 

The Formation and Education Committee met earlier this month and identified eight priorities for 2025. Five relate to continuation of initiatives begun in 2024; and three new task groups are to be formed.  

New Task Groups: One relates to online classes; the other two relate to documentation of F&E procedures and to development of a documents-platform. If interested in serving on one of these, let the abbess or one of the three deans (Sr Julian, Sr Genevieve Lynn, or Br James Rafael) know of your interest by Feb 10.

Ongoing Work – includes: preparation for the Lent book discussion to begin in March (you recently received information about this and are encouraged to order your book by Feb 1.); and preparation (to actively begin in February) to receive new members and to support those in transition at the July convocation. 

